
L3C SMOS sea ice thickness processing has been resumed.
Since 12 March we receive SMOS L1C data again and the L3C sea ice thickness processing has been resumed. Data from 8  to 11 March are 
reprocessed. Reprocessing of further missing days between 22 February and 7 March is not certain yet, which depends on the availability of SMOS L1C 
data.
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